
 
 

 

DAM invites you to participate in this Summer’s exhibition, 
“Greetings from Detroit: Wish You Were Here” 
 

July 29 – August 27, 2016  
 
The Detroit Artists Market and the Detroit Historical Society team up to present 
this fun summer exhibition. DAM members will have the opportunity to stop by 
the gallery and pick up one or two vintage Detroit postcards to use as inspiration 
for a new piece of art created for this exhibition.  These postcards can be used 
purely as inspiration or you can directly incorporate them into your work of art. 
 
• 2D pieces – no larger than 24”x 30”  
• 3D pieces – no larger than 36”x 36” 
• Price point limit for this show is $500. Limit (1) entry per 
• All 2D pieces must be gallery ready.  If there are special instructions, please 
discuss those with Dalia Reyes in advance of drop off. 
 
 
Exhibition Calendar  
Pick up your vintage postcards between June 22 and July 9 
All work must be dropped off to DAM between July 18 - July 22. During regular 
gallery hours: 11am-6pm. 
 
All participants must be DAM members ($35 Artist Membership).  All works will 
be included dependent upon space limitations. 
 
The DAM standard commission is 1/3 (33.3%) of the sale price. This exhibition will 
open on Friday, August 1st, 6 p.m. with a public reception, and run through 
Saturday, August 27th. It is necessary to be a DAM Artist Member to participate; 
just $35 for a one-year membership! 


